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Fashion And Fdds.
Only a brie? sketch of 
the fashion show at the 
last FHA meeting vras -writ­
ten tip. Let’s do it jus­
tice and summarize the af­
fair,
Ffom all reports the 
fr.shion show given by 
Bclk-Tylers in Wilson 
went over with a bang. 
After seeing their collec­
tion of ready-to-wear gar­
ments and piece goods, one 
really has an idea of the 
coming trends this spring.

One of the most outstand­
ing dresses was an empire 
sheath dress of navy 
faille, Louise Davis, who 
modeled the dress, de­
scribed it as "a darling 
creation and perfect for 
Easter," Under its short 
jacket there was a waist 
of blue po3a dots on white, 
"It was perfectly beauti­
ful," commented the girls. 
The empire dress was also 
shown in navy crepe and 
printed linen. The latter 
was styled with last 
year's mandarin collarj 
but was still in keeping 
with this season's trends, 
Sylvia Glover had the 
pleasure of showing a da­
cron suit. Dacron is said

VIVIAN GLOVER

to be even better than ny­
lon, It's hard to believe 
but after seeing the one 
from Belks it can easily 
be realized.

HONORS

The first year home ec« 
girls have made tailored 
blouses of cotton material 
and skirts to match. Hav­
ing seen some 
the girls did, 
tha^ several 
tually make 
stresses,____

of the work 
I would say 
will even- 
fine seam-
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